
From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
To: Foster, SallySFoster@dew.sc.gov
CC: Bouyea, RobertRBouyea@dew.sc.gov

Date: 10/26/2015 5:19:24 PM
Subject: Re: Clarendon County Meeting

Thank you for the email.
Please let me know if you need anything.
Katherine

On Oct 26, 2015, at 4:42 PM, Foster, Sally <SFoster@dew.sc.gov> wrote:

Bob Bouyea will attend and speak on behalf of the agency. We will send 2-3 folks to work the DEW table to sign 
folks up, answer constituent questions, etc. Thanks!
Sally

From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Monday, October 26, 2015 4:35 PM 
To: Foster, Sally
Subject: RE: Clarendon County Meeting

Thank you. KV

From: Foster, Sally [mailto:SFoster@dew.sc.gov]
Sent: Monday, October 26, 2015 4:33 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: RE: Clarendon County Meeting

Not sure yet. About to meet with CMS shortly on it. Will let you know. Thanks!

From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Monday, October 26, 2015 4:27 PM
To: Foster, Sally
Subject: RE: Clarendon County Meeting

Do you who from DEW will be attending?

From: Foster, Sally [mailto:SFoster@dew.sc.gov]
Sent: Monday, October 26, 2015 4:26 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: RE: Clarendon County Meeting

THanks!

From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Monday, October 26, 2015 4:10 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Clarendon County Meeting

Team,
Senator Kevin Johnson and others are hosting a Clarendon County Community Meeting tomorrow, October 27th 
from 5:00pm - 7:00pm at Manning High School.
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They will be discussing the flood impact and disaster recovery assistance.

EVENT: Clarendon County Community Meeting

DATE: Tuesday, October 27, 2015

TIME: 5:00PM - 7:00PM

LOCATION: Manning High School, 2155 Paxville Hwy, Manning, SC 29102

ROOM: Lecture Hall

Please reply if you or a representative from your agency is able to attend.

Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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